
ATTENTION ALL CAR RIDER FAMILIES!!
WE ARE INCREASING STAFF ASSISTANCE IN THE MORNINGS

FOR THE NEXT TWO WEEKS TO MAKE THE PROCESS QUICKER
AND MORE EFFICIENT.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

PLEASE HAVE YOUR STUDENT READY TO EXIT THE VEHICLE.
 

OLDER STUDENTS (2 , 3 , & 4  GRADERS)ND RD TH

MAY EXIT THE VEHICLE ON THEIR OWN WHEN A STAFF
MEMBER IS AT YOUR VEHICLE. 

DO NOT DROP OFF YOUR CHILDREN WITHOUT A STAFF
MEMBER PRESENT!

FOR SAFETY REASONS, GETTING OUT OF YOUR VEHICLES IS
PROHIBITED. PLEASE REFRAIN FROM EXITING YOUR

VEHICLE. 

ALL CARS ARE REQUIRED TO BE IN THE CAR RIDER LINE.


